Western Line School District

New Residency Requirements for the
2018-19 School Year

Beginning with the 2013-14 school year, everyone wishing to enroll or attend school in Western
Line School District will have to provide three (3) proofs of residence. Even if you have pre-
registered your child for kindergarten or your child attended school this previous year in
Western Line you will have to provide the three (3) proofs of residence at the start of school
in August 2018. The following are the approved proofs of residence:

1. Adrivers license or voter precinct identification card with your Western Line address on
it (counts as one)

2. A utility bill in your name with your Western Line address on it, dated within 30 days of
registration or a Western Line automobile registration receipt valid on date of registration
(counts as one)

3. A copy of your mortgage document or property deed, filed Homestead Exemption
Application form, or apartment/home lease agreement with length of lease included
(counts as one)

e Please contact your school if utilities are included in home/lease payment.
e Please contact your school if you do not have three (3) proofs of residency.
¢ No affidavits will be accepted.

These changes apply to all current students as well as new students to the district. If you
have any questions please feel free to call your child’s school.




